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FUND ESTABLISHED FOR RUSTON TORNADO RELIEF 
 

Community Foundation of North Louisiana has established the Lincoln Parish Fund for the benefit of the 
Ruston area and its community members. At this time, all donations made to the Fund will be used to support 
relief efforts related to the April 25, 2019 tornado. Grants will be made from the fund to nonprofit 
organizations, churches, and other eligible charitable organizations as recommended by the Lincoln Parish 
Advisory Council, which is made up of Ruston community leaders. 

You can donate now at cfnla.org/ruston.  

 
 
For more information about the Community Foundation, please call 318-221-0582 or visit cfnla.org. 
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